

The Westchester Medical Group Center For Heart and Health 360 North Pacific Coast Hwy, Suite 3000 El Segundo, California 90245 (310) 670-1120, Fax (310) 670-1433 Wmgchhfo@gmail.com

Board Certified Internal Medicine

February 5, 2024

To our Esteemed Patients:

We are writing to notify you of some significant developments in our practice. After almost 18 years at our current location, Westchester Medical Group, comprised of Drs. Allen Pachtman and David Weiss, will be relocating to Torrance, California and become part of the Torrance Memorial Physician's Network. This move is necessary since our 8-year association with Providence Health Systems has come to an end.

Our El Segundo office will officially close on **February 29, 2024**, and we will open our doors in our new Torrance location on or about **May 1, 2024**. During the time that we are closed, we will be available for urgent matters through our current phone number (310-670-1120). If you need a refill during this time frame, please have your pharmacy send the prescription request electronically to us. We will NOT have a fax machine for prescription requests after February 29, 2024.

If you have an appointment already scheduled with either Dr. Pachtman or Dr. Weiss after February 27 and before May 1, your appointment has been cancelled and you will need to contact our office (310 670-1120) to reschedule your appointment to our new location. (If you have already been contacted and been rescheduled there is no reason to call again.) If you have an existing appointment after May 1, 2024, that appointment date and time will remain the same but will be at our new location.

We are looking forward to serving you at our new location adjacent to Torrance Memorial Hospital. Your current medical insurance will be accepted there. We anticipate continuing to provide you with the excellent care you have come to expect from your doctor and our staff.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. Whatever you decide, it has been a pleasure to have you as our patient and look forward to seeing you at our new location.

New office address:

3400 Lomita Boulevard Suite 500 Torrance, California 90505

Allen Pachtman MD

David Weiss MD